

Year 5



End of the year...

What a fantastic adventure we have had this year. A year without lockdowns meant we could begin to mix and enjoy lots of different activities.

We have explored many topics together and learned so much. We all enjoyed an interesting, if slightly chilly, trip to West Stow where we explored Anglo Saxon life.

Our trip to the broads was a real highlight of the year. The children were amazed by the wildlife and the setting.

We have designed and made lots of items; sewing a Saxon item of clothing; creating our own, French inspired, bread and most recently a model which used cams to re-create the movement of water in a tsunami.

Well done, year 5, we hope that you have a great summer!











English...

We have been using formal language to write newspaper articles about earthquakes or tsunamis. We included all the facts and quotes from eye witnesses. We used what we have learned in our topic to include accurate information and extra detail as to how earthquakes and tsunamis happen.

Maths...

To help us learn how to convert units of measure, we have made some games. We used our knowledge of converting to ask some questions.

We then got a chance to play them.





Transition days...

Thursday 21^{st} and Friday 22^{nd} July will be our transition days this year. The children will spend the last two days of this term getting to know their new teachers. We know that they will have a great time exploring all that year 6 has to offer.